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April 12, 2018

Ms. Amy Yeldell

Division of Reclamation

Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

RE: Nolte Pit #1
Permit # M-2012-016

Dear Amy,

The purpose of this letter follows your email today regarding our need to request an extension to
submitting the technical revision that we requested of April 4, 2018. Given additional data and
clarifications requests in your April 12, 2018 correspondence, we feel we cannot adequately address

your requests in one day. Thus, we are requesting an extension of an additional week.

In summary, we are requesting a one week extension for submission of the technical revision for Nolte
Pit #1 (Permit #M-2012-016) to April 20, 2018.

Upon your receipt and review, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call.
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